
William Anderson, Unocal, writes “I was 94 years old on Feb 6, 2018”.  A very 

happy, but belated birthday wishes William! 

 

Ray Dively, Gulf, will fuss at me for sharing this news but he was given a surprise 

thank you/farewell party for his 29 years as President and Secretary for D.A.S.T. 

(Dauphin Area Senior Transit).  For his many years of dedicated service and 

volunteerism to the community, Ray was presented with a Proclamation from State 

Representative Sue Helm.  And, the local township and county commissioner 

officially proclaimed December 9, 2016 as Raymond Dively Jr. Day.  As a side note:  

Ray served the Chevron Retirees Association as the Keystone Chapter President for 

over 25 years and also the and North Atlantic Seaboard Area Vice President.   

 

Robert J Griffin, Jr., Chevron, writes that he is fishing and traveling with the motor 

home. 

 

Tom Hargrave, Chevron, retired in 1997 from Bakersfield, even though I started in 

LA Habra.  Spent time in Louisiana and home again and retired in Arizona.  Lived 

here on ranch 21 years - young 77 years old. 

 

Hank Tomlinson, Chevron, writes moved from TX to NJ to be close to the 

grandkids; active with Habitat for Humanity, golf, biking, and spoiling the 

granddaughter (1 more grandchild to arrive in July! 😊 

 

Don Walters, Texaco, with Texaco for 33 years and Chevron 18 years, part time.  

 

 


